



November 24, 2020

Dear Conservation District Directors:

Re: 2021 District Director Training

Today the leadership of the Texas State Soil and Water Conservation Board and the Association of Texas Soil and Water Conservation Districts made the difficult decision to cancel the 2021 District Director Training scheduled for March 2-3, 2021 in Temple.

The health and safety of everyone in the conservation family continues to be our top priority. We realize that vaccines should be coming soon, however we must make planning decisions months in advance and at this time, we did not feel we could bring everyone together for a meeting and ensure attendees health and safety.

Each cancelation is a very difficult decision, and I know that we all look forward to the day that we can be together in person.

Sincerely,

Barry Mahler, Chairman

Bony Maler

TSSWCB

Rex Isom, Executive Director TSSWCD

Rick Schilling, President ATSWCD

Tamara Daniel, Executive Director ATSWCD